
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING  

TOWN OF CRAWFORD PEDESTRIAN IMPROVEMENTS 

TOWN OF CRAWFORD 

PROJECT IDENTIFICATION NO. 8780.46 

 

The Town of Crawford has announced that a Public Information Meeting will be held to 

discuss the proposed design of sidewalks along NYS Route 302. The meeting will be held 

at Town Hall, 121 State Route 302, Pine Bush, NY on Thursday, February 20, 2020 at 7:30 

p.m.  

 

The purpose of the meeting is to present the proposed design for sidewalk reconstruction/ 

construction along NYS Route 302 at Pine Bush High School and the Town of Crawford 

Government Center to Stock Market Road, and to receive comments on the proposed 

project from individuals, groups, officials, and local agencies. This Public Information 

Meeting is part of the continuing efforts by the involved local, state, and federal agencies 

to encourage public input into the development of transportation projects.     

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE TOWN OF CRAWFORD TOWN BOARD 

JESSICA KEMPTER, TOWN CLERK 

 

Dated: January 27, 2020 

 

 


